
  

  
     

  
      

  

                
                  
                  

                 
            

 
            

 
 

     
   

     
   

  

 
                

            
                 

               
                

                
                

       
  
  

OIC Rules Coordinator 

From: Dr. Thain <drthain@live.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 1, 2025 5:18 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: OIC insurance actions against personal inj protection 

External�Email�

I am very frustrated by the insurance industry’s recent attempt to dilute the effectiveness of personal 
injury protection benefits that Washingtonians pay for and expect to be there for them in their time of 
need. This is just wrong. They stall, they make calls to intimidate patients, they get them to sign 
documents to shorten their treatment, honestly I have so many stories of horrendous actions in my 39 
years...it's disheartening and now they want to massively cut payment? 

What can you do about this to hold them accountable? 

Sincerely,�
Dr.�Steven�P.�Thain,�DC�
National�Certification�NSSD�
Instructor�National�NSSD�Certification�Program�
Master�Certificate�NSSD�
Member�IMABSD�

Email�is�covered�by�the�Electronics�Privacy�Act,�18�U.S.C.�Sections�2510-2521,�and�is�legally�PRIVILEGED�
AND�CONFIDENTIAL:�This�document�and�the�information�contained�herein�are�confidential�and�
protected�from�disclosure�pursuant�to�federal�law.�This�message�is�intended�only�for�the�use�of�the�
Addressee(s)�and�may�contain�information�that�is�PRIVILEGED�AND�CONFIDENTIAL.�If�you�are�not�the�
intended�recipient,�you�are�hereby�notified�that�the�use,�dissemination,�or�copying�of�this�information�is�
strictly�prohibited.�If�you�have�received�this�communication�in�error,�please�erase�all�copies�of�the�
message�and�its�attachments�and�notify�please�notify�us�immediately�by�email�or�telephone�at�(425)�289-
0092.�Thank�you�for�your�cooperation.�
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